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June 25, 2003                                                                EOD-126

NOTICE TO THE TRADE

To: All Suppliers of Dehydrated Potato Products for Use in Export Programs

Export Announcement DPP1 for the purchase of Dehydrated Potato Products is
being amended.  The enclosed announcement amendment is effective for all purchases
made after July 1, 2003.

Any questions should be directed to the Export Operations Division, Bulk
Commodities and Freight Forwarding Branch, at 816-926-1477.

/s/

George W. Aldaya
Director
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